
Letter of objection 
 
This is a letter of objection for D.P Murphy Inc. building a gas station in the town of Borden-Carleton. 
 
Like the Howatt Shell letter reads we cant afford to lose our grocery store. 
“It would be very damaging for Cere�’s which is the only larger grocery store in the area. If the 
community would lose the grocery store it would be devasta�ng. We also carry more groceries than 
most c/store loca�ons and many people depend on that. We as do Cere�’s carry personal accounts for 
our customers that may not have the money to get from pay cheque to pay cheque and old age pension. 
That is food or fuel that they can have access to when money is �ght.” 

These are family owned business for many years 
Regards 
Janice Boyko 
 


